Positive for a Deleterious Mutation or Suspected Deleterious
This letter is an example of what you can write and send to relatives with a copy of your COLARIS® test results.  
Dear [

],

I recently had genetic testing to help me understand my risk of developing cancer. I was tested for inherited changes (or mutations) that cause a condition called Lynch syndrome, or hereditary nonpolyposis colorectal cancer (HNPCC).  My test identified a mutation that runs in our family (relatives related by blood).  The specific mutation is listed on a copy of my test results, which I have enclosed with this letter. 
This test result means I have Lynch syndrome.  This syndrome significantly increases my risk of colorectal cancer.  It also increases my risk for certain other cancers, including endometrial (uterine), ovarian, and stomach.  Fortunately, there are medical options to reduce the risks of cancer, which is why knowing about a mutation may be very helpful.
It is possible that other people in our family also have this mutation.  I am writing to all the relatives who may also be at risk to have this mutation. You may want to talk to your doctor about whether genetic testing makes sense for you.  As I mentioned, I have included a copy of my test result with this letter which will be helpful when you are speaking with your doctor.  
You can also contact Myriad Genetic Laboratories (the laboratory that did my testing) to get more information or to find a doctor who is familiar with COLARIS® testing.  Either call 800-469-7423 or go to www.myriadtests.com.

I hope you find this information helpful.  Please let me know if you have any questions for me.

Sincerely,

[

]

